From: Andrea Burns

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Sunday, December 17, 2017 4:42:29 AM

Dear Ms. Monroe,
On behalf of the majority of the residents in NH,please stop Northern Pass.

The people of NH have been fighting this enormous corporation for years, and have
battled without the millions of dollars that this corporation has to fight with.

Yet the determination of the people is strong enough to maintain this battle.

Please hear our voices......... the voices of the masses.............. not the voice of the
multi-million dollar corporation that is not even based in our state.

Sincerely,
Jeffrey Burns
Sanbornton,NH
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